
 

 

 

CLOSING DATE FOR SUBMISSIONS – 5PM (UK TIME), 29TH NOVEMBER 2021 

CLARIFICATION QUESTIONS AND RESPONSES 

 

The National Archives has received a number of clarification questions relating 

to this opportunity. Those questions, and their associated responses, can be 

found below. 

 

Q1: Reading through your document, you’ve outlined that delivery is to be on or 

before 31st January 2022. Could you firstly confirm that the 31st January 2022 is the 

correct date?  

A1: Regarding the delivery date the 31st January 2022 is correct. Please state a 

delivery date that you would be able to meet.  

 

Q2: Would you be open to alternative solutions outside of Cisco?  

A2: At this time we are not open to alternative solutions outside of Cisco.  

 

Q3: Would National Archives accept any responses with dates not meeting 31st 

January, as a pass?   

A3: Please respond with dates that you are able to meet for delivery if it is not by 

the deadline stated  

 


